COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,
71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

8th June, 1938,

Dear Sirs,

With reference to my letter of the lst
April last addressed to The Vecuum 01l Co., Lta.,
respecting the steamer "ALADDIN", T shall be obliged
if you will kindly let me know what further arrangements
have been made for the 2nd Speclal Survey No. 1 to
carried out.

I am, Dear Sirs,
Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.

Messrs. The Anglo Americen 0,1 Co., Ltd.,
36 Qnoon Amne's Gate,

Lloyd's Register
s OURgation




